
    Language Arts...
Students have worked diligently throughout November and were able to finish the

second unit in the Keystone book about where journeys can take us. Students reviewed
letter formats and practiced writing e-mails with a word limit. We looked at several new
grammar concepts and reviewed previous topics. We completed a newspaper writing

assignment which helped us to practice these skills.  

Mathematics...
Students have been

allowed the opportunity to
actively participate and
compete against one

another in various math
activities. These activities

covered the fundamentals
of using logic,

multiplication, and
division.

Science...
Students have completed
the second science unit
and  are eagerly working

on unit three: the
digestive system. We

learned how food is the
building material and
source of energy and

about different vitamins,
mineral salts, and water. 

History...
Our semester project is

behind us and we are now
quickly moving through a
bit of Polish history. We

have covered the January
Uprising and its aftermath

as well as the
Germanisation of Poles

under the different
partitions. 
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